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Pristina, 12 May 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Mission of the International Organization for Migration - the UN Migration Agency - and the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees in Kosovo
 are pleased to extend an invitation to attend the Presentation of the Global Compact on Migration and Global Compact for Refugees on Thursday, 18 May 2017, with the commencement time of 09.30 hrs at Hotel Emerald in Pristina. 

The event is organized with regard to the adoption of the New York Declaration for Refugees and Migrants on 19 September 2016. 

Having recognized the need for a comprehensive approach to human mobility and international migration and enhanced cooperation at the global level, the 193 UN Member States adopted the New York Declaration for Refugees and Migrants, through which they committed themselves to developing a Global Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration. The Global Compact on Migration will be used to enhance coordination in the multidimensional field of international migration and will serve as a framework for comprehensive international cooperation to address migrants, human mobility and all aspects of international migration. 

Annex II of the New York Declaration set in motion a process of intergovernmental consultations and negotiations which is to culminate in the planned adoption of the Global Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration at an intergovernmental conference on international migration in 2018.  Within this process, IOM and the UN Secretary General have been requested to service the negotions while UNHCR is one of the UN Agencies that have been requested to contribute its expertise.

In the New York Declaration, Member States also requested UNHCR to lead a consultative process leading to the adoption of a Global Compact for Refugees.
Please confirm your attendance by Tuesday, 16 May 2017 by sending an e-mail to tdolker@iom.int or by telephone: 0+381 38 249 040.
The Office of the International Organization for Migration and the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees in Kosovo avail themselves of this opportunity to renew the assurances of its highest consideration.
Peter Van der Auweraert



Anne-Christine Eriksson
IOM Sub-Regional Coordinator for 


UNHCR Regional Representative for 
the Western Balkans 




South-Eastern Europe
� This designation is without prejudice to positions on status, and is in line with UNSCR 1244/1999 and the ICJ Opinion on the Kosovo declaration of independence.
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